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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Recent rumor about eliminating bulk pick up
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 6:47:12 PM






From: Alan and Jeanne Thornton <alanandjeanne@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 5:47 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Recent rumor about eliminating bulk pick up
 
Cindy,


Please do all in your power to stop this proposal of eliminating the bulk pick up


Jeanne Thornton
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